
 
 

This week we are thinking about Patience. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back! I hope you have had a restful 1/2 term. 
 

Following the updated government guidance on ‘Living with Covid 19’, we are able to make changes to our mitigation 

measures. Consequently, it is no longer a requirement to wear a face covering on our school site. 

 

However, we have chosen to continue using a one-way system on our school site in the morning. This allows us to 

keep our site secure during this period so that children are safe to walk around to class by themselves. Please continue 

to follow the one-way system to avoid bottle necks. 

 

In school, our primary Covid mitigation measures will continue to be good ventilation, good hand hygiene, regular 

cleaning and ‘Catch it, Kill it, Bin it’ to manage sneezes. 

 

Or course, Covid has not gone away. The advice for children is still to stay at home if they have symptoms, and order a 

PCR test, remaining at home while waiting for the test result. If anyone does test positive, we will ask them to isolate 

for a minimum of five full days after the day of a positive test before then going back to school if they have tested 

negative twice. This is now advice not a legal requirement, we will follow the advice. 

 

As we are moving towards normality, we will be able to re-establish some of our larger group/whole school          

gatherings. The Academisation Parent Consultation meeting will now take place in the Acorns Hall. Doors will be open 

from 6.15pm. 

 

However, Stories for Breakfast to celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 3rd March will only involve the children 

again this year. The logistics make it too difficult to rearrange at short notice. Don’t forget to send your child dressed 

as a book character on this day. 

 

Sadly, Ms Dunn, who has been working closely with our families for many years will be leaving to start a new job in 

two weeks. Ms Drinkwater will take over the Breakfast Club and we are in the process of recruiting a new member of 

staff to take on Ms Dunn’s other responsibilities. 

 

Don’t forget to bring in your Happy Bags ready for collection on Friday 4th March. 

 

Have a good week, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tracey Stanton 

Final thought: Have patience. All things are difficult before they become easy. 

Our Vision Statement, ‘Opening the door to learning and life’ reflects our determination to inspire every child achieve their potential  
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COMING UP— 
MARCH 

2—Wednesday PTA Meeting—7.30pm in Rainbow Room 

3—Thursday  
World Book Day Stories for Breakfast 

6.30 Parent Consultation evening about the Academisation in 
the Acorns Hall. Doors open at 6.15 

4—Friday Happy Bags Collection 

7—Monday Year 2 SATs meeting—6pm 

9—Wednesday Year 4 Parents meeting—Times Tables—6pm 

10—Thursday Year 6 SATs & residential meeting—6pm 

18—Friday Red Nose Day 

26—Saturday Purple Day (worldwide epilepsy awareness day) 

APRIL 

8– Friday End of Term—school closes at 1.30pm 

11 Mon—22 Fri  Easter Holiday 

25—Monday Start of Summer Term 

A full list of Term Dates can be found on the School Website 

Menu this week 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Macaroni Cheese 
  

Spaghetti Bolognaise Roast Chicken, Roast 
Potatoes, Stuffing & 

Gravy 

Chef James Chicken Jollof 
Rice 

Fish Fingers with 
Chips and Tomato 

Sauce 
Vegetable Curry 

with Rice 
Vegan Spaghetti Bolognaise Roast Quorn, Roast 

Potatoes, Stuffing & 
Gravy 

Vegan Burger in a Bun with 
Wedges & Tomato Sauce 

Cheese & Bean Pasty 
with Chips 

Sweet Corn 
Cauliflower 

Mixed Peppers 
Green Beans 

Carrots 
Peas 

Sweet Corn 
Broccoli 

Baked Beans or Peas 

Apple & Berry 
Crumble with Ice 

Cream 

Lemon Drizzle Cake Fresh Fruit & Yoghurt 
Station 

Chocolate & Beetroot 
Brownie with Chocolate 

Sauce 

Apple, Cheese & 
Crackers 

Available daily: Jacket potatoes, Bread and Salad selection 

  

  

  

  

The next Happy School 

bag collection date is: 

Friday 4 March 


